
 

  

 
 
                                         

January 31, 2024 
 
Pamela Mehlman-Shand, Yarmouth Area Manager 
Nova Scotia Department of Public Works 
P.O. Box 280 
Yarmouth, NS B5A 4B2 
 
Dear Ms. Shand, 
 
RE: Request to Paint Wedgeport Crosswalk 
 
This letter is to ask the Department of Public Works to consider painting the crosswalk in Wedgeport in 
the Spring of 2024. This crosswalk has faded, and it serves the road leading to the Wedgeport School. 
Having it repainted would increase visibility for pedestrians and drivers, enhancing the safety of the 
area. 
 
The Municipality is prepared to pay for the costs associated with this, we are just asking for your 
services with the labour associated with this request. 
 
If this request is something that can be done, please reach out to our Deputy Chief Administrative 
Officer, Scott Surette at (902) 648-3293 or ssurette@munargyle.com with cost information and 
expected completion. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Danny Muise 
Warden 
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